

Oct 8,1984

Bill Nittler P.O. Box 724 Meeker, CO 81641

Dear Mr. Nittler,

Thank you for your letter informing us that you had reception of our station on Nov. 1,1983. All the information you have for that date is correct.

Since your reception, KXVI has underwent some big changes. We have moved to Plano, Tx. The General Manager is Joe Willis. And we are now a 24 hour Contemporary Christian radio station.

We than you for taking time to write us. Please keep us informed of any future receptions.

Sincerely,

Okje Bleorip

Ike Blevins Chief Engineer